August 2, 2019

Fire Prevention Bureau
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
Fax#: (207) 874-8410

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that on August 1, 2019, we tied 4 newly installed electrified
door strikes in the Department of Corrections space at 125 Presumpscot Street in
Portland, ME into the building fire alarm system. The system was programmed so that
upon activation of the fire alarm system these electrified door strikes will release per
NFPA 72 standards.

Shouid you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel fice to

contact me at (207) 846-3350.

Sincerely,

[SHRLDY S

Ronald 8. Sneider, Manager

cc:  Acct. File
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PO Box 156 » Minot, ME 04258-01586
Phone: (207)998-2551+Fax: (207)998-4187

Date: August 2, 2019
To: Reagan & Company
From: Richard Smith

Re: Sprinkler System NFPA Compliances for our work completed July 16, 2019 at Health
Info Net, 125 Presumpscot St. Portland, ME. High Tech Fire Protection made
modifications on the fire sprinkler system; Reworked heads for coverage.

High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materials and
workmanship supplied by High Tech Fire Protection on the project entitled Heaith info Net,
125 Presumpscot St. Portland, ME. to meet or exceed all requirements necessary for an
approved NFPA #13 Automatic Fire Sprinkler System.

*This warranty “excludes” all areas of the existing building that were not involved in this
modification”

Sincerely,

Richard Smith

High Tech Fire Profection
207-998-2551
RSmithl@htfp.me

Speciatizing in Commercial and Residential Five Sprinkler Systems
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